
Employees can file their claims by visiting:    http://www.servicecanada.gc.ca/ 

 

***The Reference Code is for Ontario residents only*** 

3511012013201306 

Employers who have branches or divisions in other provinces  

are not to share this Reference Code with those branches or divisions.  

New procedure 

**The Reference Code will be open from 1 June 2013 until 31 Aug 2013 ONLY.**   

You will be notified if a reference code will be provided for the December 2013 period and the 
March 2014 period. 

Employees who file EI claims after 31 August 2013 will be required to complete the 
normal application for Employment Insurance benefits. 

 

 

Employees can file their claims by visiting:    http://www.servicecanada.gc.ca/ 

 

 


